
Subject: Urgent Action Needed to Halt Immediate 40% Faculty 
Cuts at the Air Force Academy.​
​
Dear [Last Name],​
 
As a concerned citizen, I am appalled and outraged at the Air 
Force’s plan to immediately fire 40% of the civilian faculty at the 
U.S. Air Force Academy. These drastic and crippling orders must 
not be executed without full and fair consideration. 

We urgently need an injunction in Federal court or a direct order 
from the Secretary of the Air Force placing these actions on hold. 
All stakeholders — including both military and civilian faculty — 
must be included in this decision. Instead, civilian educators have 
been excluded from the discussion since Day 1 and remain silent 
out of fear of reprisal. 

This is not how transparent, responsible governance should 
function. I urge you to act now.​
 

Respectfully, 
[Your Full Name] 
[Your City, State] 
[Optional: Phone or Email] 
 
 


